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Comments: Hello,

I moved to Gunnison Valley in 1995 and have been a consistent trail user for the last 27 years. As this
community gets busier every year with recreation enthusiasts, CBMBA's proposal to get trail users off jeep and
county roads by linking trails is not only safer, but more enjoyable for all users.

I would like to express my support for developing new trails that extend our existing network and get users off of
roads. In particular, | support the new trails and realignments proposed by CBMBA including the Lake Irwin Road
Parallel Trail, the

Upper Upper to Brush Creek TH as originally proposed, the Strand Bonus to 409 connector, the Budd
Connection, the Deer Creek to Tent City, the Teocalli Extension, the Bear Creek re-route, the extension of

the Cement Creek Trail (both Upper and Lower), and the Dr Park re-route. All of these trails would vastly
improve our existing network, get users off of roads, and provide many more options. | would also like to
encourage a more transparent process where multi-use groups have equal consideration to special

interests. Thank you for your time and dedication to all users of this fine land!!



